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Homework Subject:  
History 

Date:  
3/12/2020 

 

This Week: 
This week we have: 

 Compared and contrasted (blast from GCSE past) film and book versions of Tom’s Midnight 
Garden. 

 Played with fractions 
 Looked at clauses (of the non Santa variety) 
 Planned a fraction puzzle for UKS2 
 Created timelines and pinpointed significant events in world history 
 Practised Silent Night in sign language with Makaton Matthew. 
 ICT created fraction tables and fraction problems. 

To coincide with Christmas Jumper Day, we are holding our class party on Friday 11th December. This 
will be a whole day of carefully timetabled Christmas celebrations, crafts and activities, which we have 
planned carefully with the children at the heart. We are more than happy for the children to wear party 
clothes on their bottom half to coincide with their Christmas jumper (for example, wearing jeans is fine). 
Our party will be held alongside the other UKS2 classes (Mr Jennings and Miss Brownley’s) therefore we 
will be ensuring that the children can be as ‘together’ as possible. We are planning a ‘Teams’ Christmas 
quiz, a dance-off between the classes, games and other party activities all through ‘Teams’. 

 
Homework:  
For homework this week, building on the work we have done in class this week, I would like you to 
investigate how an aspect of everyday life, i.e. communication, has changed over the past 200 years. You 
will need to present your findings on a timeline, using images and text to make it as interesting and 
informative as possible. You should choose an aspect that you are most interested in. Areas to research 
might include TV programmes, entertainment, food, clothing, leisure, technology, school or cars. You can 
do a powerpoint, word document or hand drawn sheet or collage (no bigger than A4 please).  Please 
email your work to me or bring in hard copy that can quarantined. This will be the last homework this 
term. Thank you for all your hard work over the last few weeks. Mr Jennings and Miss Brownley will also 
be setting the same homework. 

Don’t forget to thank your parents for the support they have given you with homework in 
terms of emailing, sourcing resources etc. 
 

Weekly and General Reminders: 
PE is on Thursday. Please bring a spare pair of shoes to change into. Make sure that you have 
enough layers on to keep warm in class and outside.. 
Homework due in – 11th December 

 
Thank you for helping your child with their work. Please let us know if for any reason they were not able 
to complete it. We are available for you if you have any queries after school or by prior appointment at a 
mutually convenient time. If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are 
being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever 
the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to 
achieve their best. 


